
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
24 October 2019 
 

EXTENSION OF VOLUNTARY SUSPENSION 
 

Latin Resources Limited (“Latin” or “the Company”) requests a further extension of the voluntary 
suspension of all the quoted securities of the Company effective from the commencement of trading on 
Thursday, 24 October 2019 pending the finalisation of an announcement in relation to an acquisition 
and capital raising.  
 
The Company requests that the voluntary suspension remains in place until the Company makes an 
announcement, which it expects to make by Friday, 25 October 2019. 
 
 
 
For further information please contact: 

 
Chris Gale 
Managing Director 
Latin Resources Limited 
+61 8 6117 4798 
 

  

info@latinresources.com.au 
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